Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

September 16, 2016
Present:  Gale Tobbe (GT), Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian
Pat Vaillancourt (PV), Norma Heroux (NH), Lorna Patey (LP).
Absent: Alice Gilchrist
Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary 
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Expenditure report
Old Business:

Budget

Church

CIP/5 year plan

Coe-Brown Books

Credit Card Policy

Email

Facilities Committee Update

1,000 Books before Kindergarten

Volunteer Policy

New Business:

Badges

Book Sale

Holiday Schedule

Lights

Magformers

Masonic Hall

Personnel

Program Suggestion

Rate of Pay Letters

Robert Frost Art Exhibit

Therapy Dog Visit
	10:15am 
Motion BAS, 2nd GT accept as corrected.
Accepted as written. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
Reviewed and discussed.
GT collected current signed petitions for Warrant Article process related to asking voters to consider purchasing the Baptist Church for community/library use. Members are asked to provide additional signatures for the Warrant Article by next Thursday. GT will then proceed to submit the proposal to Joe Gunter. GT also proposed that we invite interested town departments to view the building with the library trustees and Friends. GT will contact the Realtor to determine a meeting date.
DB reports that the plan was received and accepted by the Town Administrator.
Sharon Young will act as the Liaison for the library as she also works at Coe Brown.

DB states she has not heard of any progress related to Credit Cards to date.

BAS is arranging for an email address.

The bridge to side entrance has been completed. The Storm windows have 2 bids pending and should be installed soon-date to be determined. The Parking Lot will be repaved September 24, 2016-weather permitting. BAS will call Joe Gunter regarding the status of the cement work planned to be done by Osborne company.
DB prepared a letter of Thanks to the Northwood School for the program.

Tabled for October meeting.

DB showed the new name badges for staff.

Prices for books set at $3/bag (plastic grocery size), $2.00 for hardcover, and $1.00 paperbacks

Reviewed and discussed. DB will submit our planned holiday hours to the Town Administrator.

Francis Aube will install next week.

Approved for purchase. This is a favorite of young patrons and their families.

DB will contact if there is a need for a large program.

DB reviewed interview results for Technical Assistant position. 

National Pizza Month planning: DB will contact local pizza restaurants for donations. 

DB will talk to Sandy regarding written notification to employees when pay status and other changes occur. 

PV will let us know when Grade 4 covers Robert Frost in their curriculum. We will try to coincide with the Exhibit and the Grade 4 class materials. 

Patron has offered to have a pet visit. DB will ask if they can come to Senior Café and after Story time. 
	No action


	 Adjournment


	Move to adjourn BAS, 2nd GT. Unanimous.
	Adjourned at 12:30 pm

	 Next meetings scheduled for:

1. October 7, 2016 at 10:15am

2. October 18, 2016 at 6pm Town Budget Review, Board of Selectmen

3. November 18, 2016 at 10:15am

4. December 16, 2016

Meeting at the Baptist Church date pending


	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


